DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

From:

Sent: 20/08/2024 5:43:16 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
20/08/2024

MR Linda Marks
8A 8a Rabaul Rd ST
North Curl Curl NSW 2099

RE: PEX2024/0005 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

It's a fantastic idea we definitely need more accommodation on the lower northern beaches,
the only place available around here other than Manly is the Travelodge at Brookvale (or
whatever it’s called now) | wouldn’t think it would increase noise as it's accommodation not

another hotel.





